CHELMSFORD AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY

NEWSLETTER NUMBER 120

JANUARY .1976

The first meeting of the New Year will be held on Tuesday January 6th 1976 at Marconi College, Arbour Lane at 7.30p.m. We have a film show for this meeting and Roy, G3PMX has agreed to act as projectionist. The films are on hire from the Interplanetary Library. So please come early and take your seats as this usually turns out to be quite a popular event.

The first Committee Meeting of the New Year will be on Wednesday January, 15th 1976 at the Wheatsheaf New Street Chelmsford at 7.30 pm.

The Society hope to resume morse classes early in the New Year, so all of those wishing to get the C.W. "Tucked under their Belt" please contact Ken, G3YNV, QTHR. We also require the services of some Brass Pounders' to help the lads polish up for the morse tests.

The Essex Repeater Group will be conducting coverage tests on Sunday January 11th, under the call signs of G4CUE and G8GNZ, from their proposed site at Lt. Baddow. The frequency will be 433.2MHz using frequency modulation, please try and contact the station and give a report. A listening watch will be maintained during the afternoon on 70.26 MHz 145.5 MHz and 433.2 MHz. Please give details of your antenna and receiver front end, Your QTH locator or your N.G. reference would also be useful. If you can't contact the station, then please send your reports and comments to:-

Bill Pechey, G4CUE Forge Cottage, Good Easter, CHELMSFORD, CM1 4RS

The East Suffolk Repeater Group will also be conducting tests at the same time from a site near Sudbury useing the same frequency. Reports on the reception of their transmissions will also be most welcome. Bill G4CUE, would also like the information on these sent to him so that he can forward them on.

On the Dx front, not a great deal happening at the moment but scheds have been arranged for this comming weekend for Meteor Scatter.

We have a request from John Clark, who has just passed his RAE. He would like to know of somebody who is prepared to advise him of some good second hand gear he could purchase for the VHF bands. He can be contacted on CHELM. 61088.

Well, rather short for this month it will help me a great deal if you could forward me your comments on news and your views.

A Very Happy New Year and Good Dx in 1976

Les, G4CUT

Wanted

Any Mains Transformer with H.T. Winding 550-0-550 to 750-0-750 at 300-400 mA

Les. G4CUT, QTHR. CHELM. 66993

Hon. Editor Leslie V.G. Turner. G4CUT QTHR

Phone: CHELMS. 53221 Ext. 534 Int.9216

Home: CHELMS. 66993